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SUMMARY 
This is a progress report of the project "Biodiversity Conservation for the People by the 
People: awareness raising and capacity building project in the buffer zone of Chitwan 
National Park, Nepal". This project was implemented in 29th September 2008, aimed on 
awareness raising and capacity building of local communities, youths, students and 
underprivileged ethnic groups to support biodiversity conservation through sustainable 
management of buffer zone forest, grassland and park ecosystem as a whole.  
 
As per the program schedule, a bunch of activities have already been conducted, i.e. 
formation of Tribal Ethnic Group and then its legal registration as an NGO-named: 
“Tribal Society for Biodiversity Conservation-TSBC Nepal”; publication of brochure and 
educational material (diary); and school teaching program (10 schools have already 
been taught).  
 
I have used RSGF logo in every activity and publications as per our agreement (see 
photographs) and will be used on coming programs also.  

 


